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Portland
Maine

732 Forest Ave Permit 2017-01117

Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>

dnh51997@gmail.com <dnh51997 @gmail.com> Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 5:12 PM

To: Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jason,
All interior doors off the interior stairwell leading to each apartment will be a fire door.

There will be no access from the interior of the building to the basement.

There is no habitable living space in the basement.

The basement is an open floor space with no walls. Do you still need a sketch of this?
Thank you

Deane

207-576-0467

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business may be
classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the
public and/or the media if requested.
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